
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 23, 2005 
 
 
 
Mr. Karl Denison 
Executive Vice President 
Goodman-Gable-Gould/Adjusters International 
133 Rollins Avenue 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 
 
Dear Karl: 
 
 Please accept the thanks and appreciation of the Lincoln Tower Condominium, its 
unit owners, its Board of Directors, and myself for the outstanding job that you and 
associates performed on our behalf. 
 
 When our building was severely damaged by hurricanes, Frances and Jeanne, in 
September, 2004, we contacted our insurance company to cover the lose according to the 
terms of our policy. As you remember, we were told by them that the loss did not exceed 
our deductible of $220,000. 
 
 After many frustrating conversations with the Insurance Company and our Agent,  
we asked you and your company to act on our behalf as the outside adjuster to deal 
exclusive with the insurance company. 
 
 As a result of your activity, the Lincoln has now concluded a settlement with the 
insurance company in excess of $2 Million. 
 
 Again, please accept our sincere appreciation for a job well done. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 

A. B. Finestone 
President 


